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Invitation to the 3rd International Air Force Cadets’ Week 

Bulgarian Air Force Academy 

Dolna Mitropolia, Bulgaria 

 

Dear Commandants / Rectors, 

It is a great pleasure and honour for us to invite you to the third edition of The International 

Air Force Cadets’ Week which will be held at the Bulgarian Air Force Academy (BAFA), 

Dolna Mitropolia, Bulgaria, from 02nd to 7th of June 2025 (02 June arrival; 7 June departure) 

This International Week is open to cadets/students who would like to share experiences 

with our professors and students, as well as to find common areas of cooperation and 

mutual interests. The program will include a variety of academic, cultural and social 

activities meant to enhance the cross-cultural exchange of ideas and experience. A 

tentative agenda is enclosed.  

No participation fee is required. BAFA will provide free accommodation and meals during 

the event as well as the transport from/to Sofia airport/railway station.  

Due to the capacity limitation, we can accept up to 20 students/cadets - first come, first 

served rule will be applied, up to three participants from institution. 

Participants are kindly requested to confirm their attendance no later than 31st of March 

2025 at the e-mail address: vvetova@af-acad.bg 

Looking forward to welcome your delegation to Bulgaria,  

        Sincerely yours,  

 

        Colonel Lyubomir Manov 

        Deputy Commander    

      


